

Wilderness Tourism Association of the Yukon E-News Flash for Friday, February 19, 2016

## This issue:

## Whitehorse Chamber of Commerce Invites You to an AURORA Breakfast Workshop

We all know how important it is, especially in this economic climate, to understand the needs of our employees and anything that helps to build a more productive and creative team will help us keep our employees where they are. The Whitehorse Chamber is offering you a free breakfast workshop to meet the AURORA Team on Friday March 11 at the Westmark in meeting room #1 from 8am to 9:30am.

WHY? Because the AURORA Team created a unique program that will help you build on the strengths of your employees. The result is an engaged, happy workforce and strong team that works together to effectively achieve organizational goals. The AURORA Team has designed this workshop specifically for the business community to learn what benefits the program can provide for your business.

Join AURORA and the Chamber on Friday March 11<sup>th</sup>, for a nice breakfast, some networking, and to discover simple ways to build a more productive and creative team.

Space is limited for this special workshop so RSVP as soon as possible.

Rick Karp President Whitehorse Chamber of Commerce Phone:867.667.7545 Fax:867.667-4507

Email: President@whitehorsechamber.ca Website: www.whitehorsechamber.ca

You can learn more about AURORA by visiting <u>www.auroraworkshops.com</u>

## See more tourism news at <a href="http://www.tiayukon.com/">http://www.tiayukon.com/</a>

If you have information of interest to WTAY Members for the E-News, please send to <a href="mailto:info@wtay.com">info@wtay.com</a>

Wilderness Tourism Association of the Yukon #4 - 1114 Front St., Whitehorse, YT Y1A 1A3 Tel. 867.668.3369 Fax 867.668.3370

E-mail: <u>info@wtay.com</u>

www.wtay.com and www.yukonwild.com